
 
 
 

 
 

 

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Academy  
Queen’s Avenue 
Tunstall 
ST6 6EE 
Telephone: 01782 235676  
Email: office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk 
 
 

Principal: Mr. N. Glover  
 

 24th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we are fast approaching the season of advent here at St Wilfrid’s, to consolidate their learning our Early Years 

children are preparing for the Christmas Nativity.  

As you can imagine the children are very excited and would like to invite you to come and share in their production, on 

either: 

Tuesday 19th December at 9.00am 

Wednesday 20th December at 2.00pm 

The performances will take place in the school hall and are limited to 2 people per family per performance due to 

limited space. Please come to the main entrance on Queens Avenue. We would advise arriving 10 minutes before the 

performance is due to start to enable us to get everyone seated. We estimate that the performance will last around 

30 minutes 

Please indicate on the slip below which performance you will be attending. 

Please note, in accordance with Early Years Guidance, photographs cannot be taken during the performance. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mr N Glover 

Principal 

 

Nursery & Reception Nativity 2023 

 

I will be attending the Nativity on; 

19th December at 9.00am     1 ticket                              2 tickets  

20th December at 2.00pm    1 ticket                              2 tickets 

 

Print name – _________________________ 

 

Parent/carer of - _____________________ 
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